
Good morning Councillor Wolf, 
 
I am a resident of your ward and writing today to voice my support for the TransformWR climate action 
strategy, which I believe Council will be discussing at an upcoming meeting. 
 
I ask you to please support this strategy as one important step toward making Cambridge a resilient, 
inclusive and sustainable community. The action items contained within the strategy covering 
transportation, buildings, homes, waste and food, would not only reduce emissions but would also 
result in significant opportunity for our city in terms of jobs, innovation, social justice, poverty reduction 
and more. 
 
As a longtime Cambridge resident, when I think of the future I'd like to see for myself, my family and 
future generations, I think of a just, equitable, prosperous community that prioritizes social and 
environmental well-being. I strongly believe the TransformWR strategy lays out some of the concrete 
steps to help Cambridge and the broader region realize that vision. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Jessica Fisher 
 


